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-Translation- 
 
28th December, 2023 
 
Subject: Notification of the appointment and change of the Chief Financial Officer 
Dear: Director and Manager 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
Premier Quality Starch Public Company Limited (“PQS”) would like to inform that PQS has 
appointed Mr.Pavint Ruangvoraboon as the new Chief Financial Officer, effective on 2 nd 
January, 2024 onwards. The former Chief Financial Officer, Miss Aphirat Thawatchutikorn, 
ended her position on 29th December, 2023. 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

-Signed- 

(Mr.Rathwiroon Chanchungthavorn) 
Director and Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Company Secretary Office 
Tel. 042-643818 
E-mail: Comsec@pqstarch.com 


